
From:   Danny Hankins   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   April 13, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0100-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Request for FAA coordination has been transmitted to Timothy Bogan at FAA via email on 4/12/2017.  I
note that the S-band frequencies have already been coordinated with AFTRCC, who coordinated them
with the DoD AFC, and a copy of that coordination is attached as an exhibit to this application.

Dan Hankins
Spectrum Manager - Sr
Textron Aviation, Inc.


